
 

 

  

  
                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

     

 

 

We are now well into the Spring term and the teaching and learning is moving on at a pace. Please remember that each 

class teacher holds an Open-Door session, each week, to give you an opportunity to catch up with your child’s teacher, 

look at some work the children have been doing or share any concerns. Open Door times for individual classes are on the 

class newsletters. Another reminder that the Overviews of the Curriculum for each class (updated every half term) along 

with the Termly Class Targets, are always available on the school website. You can find these under the individual 

Class tabs. We have tried to make the overviews more parent friendly, so any feedback is welcome.  If you have or know 

of anyone who has any challenges with reading or accessing any of the school newsletters, please contact the office and 

we will arrange for a paper copy to be sent home.  

 

  

                    
 

  

 

 

  

    

    

 

  

 
 

 

                                                                                                                                           

 

 

  

   

 

 

                                              

  

  

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 8 

Friday 24th January 2025 

Our theme this half term is  

FRIENDSHIP 

 
“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

MORE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 3rd- 7th February – National Storytelling Week (details to follow)  

 3rd - 9th February - Children’s Mental Health Week  

 Tuesday11th February – Safer Internet Day  

 Wed 12th-14th Feb – Y5/6 Residential @ Borwick Hall 

 Friday 14th February – School closes for half term at 3:15pm  

 Wed 19th - 21st February - St Christopher’s Wild West Holiday Club – 

see flyer for more details                         

 Tuesday 25th February – School Re-opens @ 8:45am  

 Tuesday 25th March - Parents’ Evening between 3:30pm and 5:30pm    

 Wednesday 26th March Parents’ Evening between 3:30pm and 5:30pm 

and between 6:00pm and 7:00pm   

 Wednesday 9th April – Easter Celebration @10:00am – all welcome 

 Thursday 10th April - Close for Easter @2:00pm 

 

MRS SEAGRAVE’S GREAT MANNERS 

AWARD 

I am delighted to have presented my special 

awards for excellent manners and a 

wonderful, respectful attitude to:  

Jad in Y2 

and 

Laila in YR 

Well done and keep shining brightly. I am 

very proud of you both.  

 

ONLINE SAFETY HELP & SUPPORT for PARENTS & CARERS 

At Lea Endowed, we care deeply about our children’s safety online. We invest heavily in 

National Online Safety (National College), a "Multi-Award-Winning platform in Online Safety 

Education for the Whole School Community.” They provide online safety education, training, 

and updates for staff, parents and governors. It is really user friendly, and I cannot emphasise 

enough how invaluable it is to know how to protect our children in this way. To create your 

FREE account, please follow: https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/lea-endowed-ce-primary-

school and complete your details.  

When you’re set up, you’ll be able to set ‘Parent/Carer’ as your user type.   

 You can access National Online Safety online via any device- including via the smartphone app.  

To download the app, please go to: 

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/national-online-safety/id1530342372 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.nationaleducationgroup.nos 

 

CLOTHES, SHOES & BAGS 

Lost Property is full again!  

 

Please ensure ALL shoes & 

clothes are clearly named. 

Please don’t send your child 

with large bags/rucksacks - 

we don’t have enough room! 

Thank you. 

ATTENDANCE   

Our school target is 96% 

Winner of the Week 

 

Class 
6th-9th 

Jan 

10th-16th 
Jan 

1 95.83% 96.07% 

2 97.22% 98% 

3 91.95% 93.10% 

4 97.40% 93.75% 

5 98.33% 98% 

“Be on time, it helps you shine.” 

“Come to school, it’s really cool.” 

 

 

 

 

BUMPED HEAD WRISTBANDS 

To ensure you are fully aware if your 

child has had a bumped head at 

school, we are now giving any child 

who has a bump to the head, a bright 

yellow, waterproof, tearproof 

wristband to notify you. You will still 

be sent a letter outlining “What to 

look out for”. Hopefully your child 

won’t need one!  😊 

INTERNATIONAL LEGO DAY    

Tuesday 28th January  

The children will enjoy time in class getting 

creative with Lego challenges. There will also be 

a special LEGO lunch – see menu for details!  

You are welcome to send in photos of any Lego 

creations your child has built at home.   
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